

Invitation to the General Affairs Council on Cohesion

28 November 2024 Brussels

Ref. no.: NFK NKF/5/2024

11 November 2024

Dear Minister,

It is my pleasure to invite you to participate in the General Affairs Council meeting dedicated to Cohesion Policy, to be held on 28 November 2024 in Brussels, from 10:00 to 13:00.

The Hungarian Presidency of the Council of the European Union has placed a strong focus on promoting the debate on the future of Cohesion Policy and demographic challenges. Finding common solutions to the challenges facing the European Union is one of our highest priority, including the need to increase competitiveness and address the demographic changes, a related issue, which will determine in the long term the future of our continent.

At the upcoming session, the focus of the discussion will be on strengthening the key assets of Cohesion Policy as we will debate how to improve the shared management of cohesion funds in line with the principle of subsidiarity in the future.

I am confident that our exchange of views will provide valuable contributions to the ongoing discussion on the future of Cohesion Policy.

I am looking forward to seeing you in Brussels.

Yours sincerely,

Dr. NAVRACSICS Tibor

Minister of Public Administration and Regional Development